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Ouniversityof Idaho 
Inter-Office Memorandum 

Date Dee. 12, 1975 

At 9 :30 a.m. today I recieved a phone call from Dave Johnson. The 
following took place: 

Ques.: Who is on the advisory board? 

Ques.: When did the board meet last? 

Reply: I named myself, John Schomaker 
Paul Dalke, Ken Sowles and 
yourself (I later phoned to add 
Jerran Flinders who I had for­
gotten about). 

Reply: Sometime in September 

Ques.: Are you going to appoint a new director? Reply: Don' t think I should 
comment. Check with 
the dean. 

Ques.: Are you(the board or- cent.er ) doing anything? Reply: Again, I think you should 
contact the dean. 

He thanked me and that was the end of the conversation. 

Ken Sowles was informed of this at 9:45 and suggested I relay this information 
to you via memo. 
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